
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC   

February 9, 2024 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
and by EMAIL  
cspies@dickinsonwright.com 
Charles Spies, Esquire 
Dickinson Wright PLLC 
1825 Eye Street, N.W. 
Suite 900 
Washington, DC  20006 

RE: MUR 8075 
The Seattle Times 

Dear Mr. Spies: 

This is in reference to the matter you filed with the Federal Election Commission (the 
“Commission”) on behalf of your client, Smiley for Washington, Inc., on October 5, 2022.  
On February 7, 2024, the Commission reviewed the information received in this matter and 
determined not to open a Matter Under Review.  Accordingly, on that date, the Commission 
closed its file in this matter. 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping the Commission meet its enforcement 
responsibilities under the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.    

If you have any questions, please contact Kenneth Sealls, the attorney assigned to this 
matter, at 202-694-1210 or ksealls@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa J. Stevenson 
Acting General Counsel 

     By: Wanda D. Brown 
 Assistant General Counsel  
Complaints Examination & 
 Legal Administration 

MUR807500037

mailto:cspies@dickinsonwright.com



